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The descriptions of a receiver are wrong they describe a firing carrier as in bolt 

action, leaver, pump action 

or with handgun a slide or barrel single, double, striker action are not the receiver, 

This description is too broad and unclear. 

Many handguns are polymer based receivers especially popular 9mm 

these would be immediately outlawed under the non-detectable firearm definitions.  

These descriptions and definitions were not written by experts or were meant to be 

deceptive. 


